
Littler  Adds  India-Licensed
Lawyer to Singapore Office
Littler, the world’s largest employment and labor law practice
representing management, today announced the addition of Isha
Malhotra as of counsel in its Singapore office. Malhotra, who
joins from Squire Patton Boggs, represents clients throughout
South Asia on employment matters. Malhotra is licensed to
practice law in India and is fluent in Hindi language.

With a focus on representing companies operating in India,
Malhotra  provides  counsel  on  compliance  with  labor  and
employment  regulations  across  industries  and  jurisdictions.
She has advised clients on a wide variety of employment law
matters,  including  structuring  employment  agreements  and
policies,  dual  employment  structures  and  immigration
procedures,  background  screening  policies  and  processes,
wrongful  termination  claims,  and  breach  of  employment
contracts. Malhotra also works closely with in-house human
resources and legal teams on hiring, training and managing the
performance of employees through expansions.

Opened in late 2019, the Singapore office is Littler’s APAC
Regional Hub from which the firm services clients in the Asia
Pacific region. In addition to Sutton, special counsel Nancy
Zhang, who is qualified to practice in the People’s Republic
of China, is based in Singapore. The office works closely with
attorneys across Littler’s global platform who are licensed in
the Asia Pacific region, including shareholder Naomi Seddon,
who is admitted to practice in Australia and New Zealand, and
shareholder Aki Tanaka, who is licensed in Japan. They, and
several other Littler attorneys with international practices,
regularly assist clients on matters in those markets, as well
as Asia Pacific-based clients with U.S. operations.

Malhotra  received  her  LL.B  from  Rajiv  Gandhi  National
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University  of  Law  in  India  and  her  LL.M.  from  National
University of Singapore.

Littler’s international operations consist of more than 1,600
attorneys  across  25  countries,  including  Austria,  Belgium,
Brazil, Canada, Colombia, Costa Rica, the Dominican Republic,
El  Salvador,  France,  Germany,  Guatemala,  Honduras,  Italy,
Ireland, Mexico, the Netherlands, Nicaragua, Norway, Panama,
Poland,  Singapore,  Spain,  the  United  Kingdom,  the  United
States  (including  Puerto  Rico)  and  Venezuela.  The  firm’s
global  capabilities  also  include  lawyers  with  exceptional
international  experience,  including  practitioners  dually
licensed  in  the  U.S.  and  Australia,  Brazil,  Japan,  New
Zealand, Russia and South Africa.


